
 

 
 

 

Hertsmere Borough Council 
  

Statement of Reasons for Proposing 
 

THE HERTSMERE BOROUGH COUNCIL (ELDON AVENUE, 
BOREHAMWOOD)(PERMIT PARKING PLACES) ORDER 2016 

 

THE HERTSMERE BOROUGH COUNCIL (ELDON AVENUE, 
BOREHAMWOOD)(RESTRICTION OF WAITING) ORDER 2016 

 
In order to prevent congestion, obstructive parking, improve traffic flow and road 
safety and to improve the environment for local residents and others, Hertsmere 
Borough Council propose to implement waiting restrictions and new parking places 
in parts of  Eldon Avenue, Borehamwood, as specified in the Schedules to the 
above mentioned Orders.  

The proposals are being drawn to enable the relocation of the barriers enforcing the 
current prohibition of driving except for pedal cycles near Eldon Avenue junction with 
Shenley Road. 

Sections of the current limited waiting restrictions which operates from Monday to 
Saturday 8am to 6.30pm on Eldon Avenue between junctions with Shenley Road 
and Fairway Avenue are to be replaced by No Waiting At any time restrictions. New 
residents and visitors parking bays are to be installed within the vicinity to replace 
parking bays which will be lost through the introduction of No waiting at Anytime 
restrictions at other locations on the road.  

Consent from the Highway Authority to promote these Orders has been granted. 

 
 


